
LIFE MEMBERS

Inaugural presentation of Honorary life Membership to 
Andrew Marks and Heather Daldry.

Andrew and Heather were recognised for 25 years of 
outstanding contribution to the West Gippsland competition
in Drouin at a presentation dinner in 2007. Both have 
encouraged and supported new players, particularly from 
Warragul and Drouin Regional Colleges, have served on 
committee and represented the Association at regional 
competitions – and they continue to play. Volleyball in West

Gippsland owes much to the commitment and passion of these members.

At the 2008 AGM nominee Ken Thomas was unanimously awarded life
membership after a 22-year involvement with the West Gippsland
Volleyball Association. He has served the association well in many ways
since 1986 both as a player and committee member; including the role
of secretary in the early nineties. He has represented West Gippsland
several times and has always demonstrated great sportsmanship and
enthusiasm for the game. Well done Ken!

Tim White and Daniel Hatch and were unanimously awarded life 
membership att the 2011 AGM. They were presented with their 
awards at a dinner on 7th December 2011.  Through their effort on
commitee, at times when committe numbers have been small, both
Tim and Daniel have been instrumental in ensuring the ongoing 
success of the West Gippsland Volleyball Association.  As players 
they are competive and skilled, having been a part of many 
successful teams.  Congratulations Daniel and Tim.


